
ALLERFORD & SELWORTHYALLERFORD & SELWORTHYALLERFORD & SELWORTHYALLERFORD & SELWORTHY    
COMMUNITY HALLCOMMUNITY HALLCOMMUNITY HALLCOMMUNITY HALL    

Charity no. 304624 
www.allerfordandselworthyhall.co.uk/ 

 

NNNNEWSLETTER EWSLETTER EWSLETTER EWSLETTER FEBRUARYFEBRUARYFEBRUARYFEBRUARY 2017 2017 2017 2017    
 

 

We had a brilliant Jumble Sale that raised an amazing sum of money 

and was enjoyed by everyone who came. Our thanks to everyone who 

contributed to making it a success by bringing or buying jumble or helping behind the tables. 

 

The next event is the Allerford Village Open Day and Spring Bulb Show on March 11
th

. The 

schedules and entry forms are also on the website for downloading if you need extra copies. There will 

be stalls and refreshments including a licensed bar. Please get in touch if you have any queries or would 

like to have a stall to sell your own goods. If you still have a cup from last year, can you please return it 

as soon as possible to Kathy or Allerford post office or get in touch to arrange collection. Thank you. 

 

The Allerford & Selworthy Community Hall 2017 AGM will be on Wednesday, April 5
th

 at 7.30pm.  

Please come along. It would be lovely to see some new faces there. 

 

The next film from the Vale Cinema will be ‘The Railway Children’ on Friday, 24
th

 February and, all 

being well, the new equipment will be up and running. 

 

You may have noticed a new item of equipment in the play area. The committee would like to thank 

Barry Fowler for making the wonderful ship which has already attracted much interest from some of the 

children. 

 

On the subject of the children’s play area, there is a serious and increasing problem with dog poo in the 

playground, on the sports field and around the village. Not only is this deeply unpleasant, it also poses a 

serious health risk to us and to our children. Please clear up after your dog. Bag it up and drop it in 

one of the dog poo bins provided or take it home. DO NOT hang it in the hedge for the dog poo fairy to 

collect. There is no such thing. If we continue to find dog mess in the Hall grounds, all dogs will be 

permanently banned - which would be sad for those responsible owners who do already clear up after 

their pets.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To register interest or for more information on any of the above, call Kathy on 01643 862831 or mobile 

07980 595 989 

To receive this newsletter by email please send your name and address to: 

news@allerfordandselworthyhall.co.uk 

You can now follow us at www.facebook.com/allerford.hall 

REGULAR EVENTS 

Bingo – 1
st

 Monday of each month 

Yoga -  Tuesday 10.30 am – 12 noon 

And Thursdays 6.30 – 8pm 

Tai Chi – Tuesday 4– 5pm 

Book & Jigsaw Exchange & Craft Morning – 

Wednesday 10 am – 12 noon 

 

FUTURE EVENTS 

March 11 10am – 4pm Allerford Open Day & 

Spring Bulb Show. 

April 5 7.30pm Village Hall AGM 

April 22/23 & 29/30 Youth Football Festival 

May 28 8am – 11am Big Breakfast 


